
Dear Representatives, 
I am a 70 year old retired teacher living in Eugene, Oregon.  I’ve been searching for an alternative death remains plans for some 
time. I was so thrilled to find out about Recompose, giving people a choice on how someone’s family can deal with a body after 
death in a human and ecological manner. I am signing up for this service in Washington, but will need my remains to be transported 
to Washington if I pass here in Oregon. Many of my friends are excited about this new service and awaiting its availability in Oregon. 
I think this is a valuable service especially for those who want to reduce their carbon footprint even after death. Thank you for your 
thoughts and consideration. 


